

Please help make the school run safer and healthier by joining the families who are already walking, scooting and cycling to school. There's lots of storage available for your bikes and scooters and it makes a really healthy start to the day, cuts down on congestion and improves the air quality around the school site.

Drivers: Please can we ask that you DO NOT use Hordle Lane directly in front of the school. Please only use this area if you are staff, a taxi or disabled parent or child. Traffic here is making walking, scooting and cycling very dangerous.

NEVER park on zig zag markings, yellow lines, near junctions and driveways or on pavements – including virtual ones. Think about pedestrians!

5 good reasons to Walk to School



Park and Stride

Why not try something new?

one of the areas marked on the map and walk the last few minutes to school. If all drivers did this, it really would improve safety outside school AND reduce the stress of the school run. You could scoot from your boot to speed up the walk!

Park on my drive: Know friends who live locally? Why not ask to park on their drive and walk in together for a sociable start to the day?

Lift share: Going the same way as a neighbour? Why not lift share and then Park & Stride as often as possible and save on mileage and fuel?

